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F. No. 3/1/2018-P&P-1 (Vol.1) 

Staff Selection Commission 

***** 

Important Notice regarding change of Examination Centres for 

CGLE-2018 Skill Test 
 

 

In view of COVID-19 pandemic, the Commission has decided to allow the 

facility of change of examination centres to candidates of Combined Graduate 

Level Examination, 2018 (Skill Test) scheduled on 18th and 19th December, 

2020. Candidates may give their option for change of examination centres 

from 29-11-2020 to 01-12-2020. 

 

2. Candidates are required to login in the below link using their 

Registration Number, Roll Number and Examination password (as given in the 

Admission Certificate). Candidates are advised to read carefully the 

instructions given for change of Centre and follow them. 

 

Link for change of Centres for CGLE-2018 Skill Test 

  

  

Under Secretary (P&P-I) 
29-11-2020 

  

http://www.ssc-cr.org/cgle_2019_change_center_2257.php

